
  

    

 

                     January – March 2022 

More Trains, More Services 

Mortdale Maintenance Centre is being upgraded to 
enable the entire Tangara fleet to be serviced from 
this location as part of the More Trains, More 
Services program. 

What's been happening? 

We have been working between 7am and 6pm daily 
inside the Mortdale Maintenance Centre on: 

• construction of a new bogie exchange system 
which will enable train wheels to be 
automatically removed from carriages and 
transported for maintenance 

• extending the driveway entrance from 
Hurstville Road to incorporate an exit road for 
improved safety during deliveries 

• upgrading the electrical substation to increase 
electrical capacity.  

 

What’s next? 

Work at the centre will stop from Thursday 23 
December 2021 and recommence on  Monday 10 
January 2022. 

When work resumes in the new year, we will start 
constructing the new maintenance centre and a 
new substation carpark.   

Between January and March 2022 our activities will 
include: 
• erecting steelwork for the new maintenance 

buildings, cladding, roofing and fit-out 

• commissioning of the new substation 

• modifications to the existing maintenance 
centre entrance off Hurstville Road 

• extending rail track into the bogie exchange 
system 

• installation of overhead wiring switches and 
supporting structures. 
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Construction of the Mortdale Maintenance Centre – November 2021 



  

  

 

Traffic and pedestrian impacts on Hurstville 

Road 

To safely enable the extension of the centre 

driveway off Hurstville Road, some minor traffic and 

pedestrian impacts have been implemented and will 

continue to operate into the new year. 

Traffic controllers will continue to provide alternate 

access arrangements to assist pedestrians and 

motorists with alternate access arrangements.  

 

Night work 

Between January and March, some activities are 

required to take place outside of construction hours 

(7am – 6pm). 

This work has been scheduled to take place during 

Sydney Trains trackwork periods when no trains are 

running, minimising disruptions to commuter 

services and improving the safety of our 

construction team and customers. Night work will be 

carried out between:  

• 6pm Friday 14 January and 7am Monday 

17 January 

• 6pm Friday 21 January and 7am Monday 

24 January 

• 6pm Friday 11 February and 7am Monday 

14 February. 

 

How can we better communicate with you? 

We strive to develop and maintain strong 

relationships with the residents, businesses, 

customers and stakeholders within the communities 

in which we work. We would like your feedback on 

the way we keep you informed about construction 

activities relating to the projects we are delivering.  

If you would like to provide your feedback, please 

scan the QR code below or visit  

yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/community-

engagement to complete a short 5-minute survey 

to help us understand how we can better 

communicate with you.

New substation equipment installed in the Maintenance 

Centre. 


